<NAME>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY, STATE, ZIP>

<DATE>

Dear Ms.         ,
Child Care Resources is responsible for inspecting and registering family child care homes in Monmouth County under the New Jersey Family Day Care Provider Registration Act (N.J.S.A. 30:5B-16 et seq.). 

Our records show that your family child care Certificate of Registration will expire on DATE. As our office has not received the required item(s) in response to our previous letters dated DATES. Child Care Resources of Monmouth County must require that you submit the items noted below to this office: 
	√
	        Our office has not received the following checked (√) items:

	√
	1.  A completed Renewal Application submitted 


	√
	2.  A health care provider’s statement for the following individuals: 

	√
	3.  Criminal conviction disclosures for the following individuals:



	√
	4.  The email addresses for and completion of the electronic Child Abuse Record Information (CARI) consent forms for the following individuals:


	√
	5.  Documentation of 20 hours attendance of in-service training (provided or approved by the sponsoring organization) during the last three-year registration period. 


	√
	6.  A $25.00 registration fee, in the form of a check or money order payable to: 

Child Care Resources



	√
	7.  Permit and participate in an inspection of your home.




Since the home is operating in violation of the registration law, we must require that you submit to this office the outstanding documentary item(s) within ten (10) days of the receipt of this letter or we will have no alternative but to take further enforcement action in this matter, which will result in the refusal to renew of your Certificate of Registration for family child care. If your Certificate of Registration expires and a Refusal to Renew is issued, pursuant to 10:126-5.8(i), our office is required to notify parents of all enrolled children of the enforcement action, the expired Certificate of Registration and options for finding alternative care. Should enforcement action be taken, you will be required to wait a period of one year prior to applying to become a Registered Family Child Care Provider again.
We wish to emphasize that enforcement action will not have to be taken if you abate all cited violations and/or submit all required documents within the next 10 days, DATE. 

If you have any questions, or need any further information, please contact Eduardo Magliulo, Home-Based Child Care Coordinator, at 732-918-9901, Ext. 125. 
Sincerely,
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Eduardo Magliulo, Ext. 125

Home-Based Child Care Coordinator

emagliulo@ccrnj.org

